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Kirkland, April

From: Paul Sheridan <sheridanpa@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 6:11 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R; Hinkel, Bill
Subject: WRITTEN COMMENTS: The CMP corridor is a bad deal for Maine:

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Below, my  WRITTEN COMMENTS: 

 

 the CMP corridor is a bad deal for Maine because: 

 

        - The transmission line would cut 53 miles of new power lines through undeveloped forests in Maine's North Woods, 

harming brook trout and deer habitat, and damaging the tourism economy. 

 

        -  On top of fragmentation and wildlife impacts, there's no evidence that the project would reduce climate-changing 

pollution. 

 

        - It would jeopardize the construction of new in-state renewable energy projects and clean energy jobs. 

 

        - CMP and Hydro-Quebec would make billions of dollars in profit while offering very little in return to Maine's people, 

businesses, and environment 
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